
 

  

 

 

     

 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 

 

 

BUDGET ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 

 

 

The meeting of the Budget Advisory Committee scheduled to be held on Thursday, 

September 26, 2002, in Committee Room 1, 2
nd

 Floor, Toronto City Hall, 100 Queen Street 

West, Toronto, at 9:30 a.m., has been cancelled. 

 

For further information or assistance, please contact Betty Henderson, Committee Administrator, 

at 392-8088. 

 

 

 

Betty Henderson/ms      City Clerk 

 

Attachment 

September 24, 2002 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

“Attendant Care Services can be made available with some advance notice.” 

Ulli S. Watkiss 

City Clerk 

 
Tel:   (416) 392-8088 

Fax:  (416) 392-2983 

clerk@city.toronto.on.ca 

http://www.city.toronto.on.ca 

 

 

City Clerk’s Office 

City Hall, 1st Floor, West 

100 Queen Street West 

Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2  

Budget Advisory Committee 

Councillor David Shiner (Chair)  Councillor Ron Moeser  Councillor Jane Pitfield 

Councillor David Soknacki (Vice-Chair) Councillor Joe Pantalone  Councillor Michael Tziretas 

Councillor Lorenzo Berardinetti 

 


